
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  DDA Board of Directors 

From:   Austin Colson – Community & Economic Development /DDA Director 

Date:  July 16, 2024 

RE:   27907 California Dr. 

 
A recent review of property records has revealed that a vacant lot, located at 27907 California 
Drive, is owned by the Downtown Development Authority (DDA). This discovery presents an 
opportunity for the DDA to evaluate potential uses for the property in line with our strategic 
goals.  

 



 


